
 

 
Health, Safety and Wellbeing 
The Board reviewed and discussed GMW’s 
OH&S performance. 

 

Transformation 

The Board discussed the status of the 
Transformation Project and noted that the 
project is on target to deliver a draft 
Business Case to the Board in December. 

 

Connections Project 

The Board discussed the status of the 
Connections Project with Project Control 
Group Chair Peter McManamon and 
Project Director Frank Fisseler. 
 
Committee Charter 
The Board approved the Charter of the 
recently created Transformation Panel.   
 
WSC Meeting Attendance 
The Board approved a proposed 
schedule of Director attendance at 
WSC meetings in 2019. 
 
Revised Budget 
The Board approved a Revised 
Budget for 2018/19. 
 

Information Reports 
The Board received information reports on: 

 OHS Compliance and Assurance Programs 

 SDL Project Governance 

 GMID Masterplan 

 People Awards 

 Board Performance Review 

 Delivery Share Review 
 

Management Reports 

The Board discussed: 

 the Managing Director’s report on key issues 

in GMW’s operations 

 GMW’s finances 
 

Water Services Committees 

The Board received reports on the activities of 
Water Services Committees.   
 

Board Committee Reports 
The Board reviewed and discussed reports from 
its Committees. 
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